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Dear Sir or Madam: 

U.S. Department 
of Veterans Affairs 

New York/New Jersey VA Health Care Network 
VA Hudson Valley Health Care System 

2094 Albany Post Rd. I Montrose, NY 10548 
914-737-4400 

41 Castle Point Road I Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 
845-831-2000 

www.hudsonvalley.va.gov 

On behalf of our veterans at the Castle Point Campus, VA Hudson Valley Health Care System, I 
would like to thank you and the members of Pack 56 for the generous donation of non-perishable 
food items donated on Saturday, March 25, 2017. These items have been placed in the Food Pantry 
and will be distributed to our less fortunate veterans. 

It is your caring and generosity which enable us to care for our veterans in the manner they so richly 
deserve. Your effort reflects the concern that you feel for our veterans and for the service they 
provided to all of us whi le in service to our country. 

Again, on behalf of the staff and the hospitalized veterans at the VA Hudson Valley Health Care 
System, we extend our sincere appreciation to you and the members for your thoughtfulness and for 
remembering our veterans. 

Please accept my personal gratitude. 

Sincerely Y,) 

~~~-~ 
~ ette Rodr~ez-Cacho 
Program Manager 
Voluntary Service 

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods 
or services in consideration in whole or part/or your contribution." 


